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Development Services Department - Planning Division 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
    SPECIAL MEETING of the 

   Bakersfield Planning Commission 
 

The Planning Commission of the City of Bakersfield will hold a public hearing at 5:30 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on WEDNESDAY, November 10, 2021, in the Council 
Chambers of City Hall, 1501 Truxtun Avenue, Bakersfield, CA, to consider the following:   
 

Consideration of Mitigated Negative Declaration for a License for the Bakersfield Multi-Use 
Trail along the Friant-Kern Canal: The City of Bakersfield is proposing to construct and maintain 
a 6-mile-long multi-use trail along the Friant-Kern Canal, from the Kern River Channel to 7th 
Standard Road. The trail would generally run in a north-south orientation. The trail would be 
used for alternative transportation and recreation as well as serve as interconnection to 
community parks, schools, centers, retail, and the Kern River Parkway. The trail would increase 
pedestrian and bicyclist safety, promote active modes of transportation, and reduce traffic 
congestion (Multiple Wards).  

 
All written comments must be received by the Bakersfield Planning Department, 1715 Chester 
Avenue, Bakersfield; 661-326-3733 on or before the public hearing date/time indicated above. 
You may review and/or obtain copies of all public documents at the Planning Department. If 
you challenge the action taken on a specific project in court, you may be limited to addressing 
only those issues raised at the public hearing or in written correspondence delivered to the City 
of Bakersfield. 
 

 Contact Erica S. Hong, Associate Planner at (661) 326-3070 or ehong@bakersfieldcity.us 
or Ravi Pudipeddi, Civil Engineer IV at (661) 326-3483 or rpudipeddi@bakersfieldcity.us if 
you have any questions.  

 
Dated:    October 8, 2021 
 
 
 

        
       Paul Johnson 
       Planning Director  
 
      


